
 

 
DATE:  May 20, 2014 
 
TO:  Ronald L. Olson, City Manager 
 
FROM:  Dan Biles, Executive Director of Public Works 

DanB@cctexas.com 
(361) 826-3729 

 
 
 
 
 
 
STAFF PRESENTER(S): 

Name     Title/Position  Department 
1. Dan Biles, P.E.  Executive Director Public Works Office of Public Works   
2.   
3.  
 

 
OUTSIDE PRESENTER(S): 
 

Name    Title/Position   Organization 
1. Chris Caron, P.E.  Deputy District Engineer  Tx Department of Transportation 
2. 
3. 
 
 
BACKGROUND : 
 
This item will facilitate discussion between the City Council and Texas Department of 
Transportation regarding traffic concerns with the proposed “Movies and More” development 
project to be located at Staples and Yorktown. 
 
LIST OF SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS: 
 
PowerPoint – South Staples and Yorktown Traffic Discussion (Movies and More) 
 
 
 
 

Discussion regarding TxDOT analysis of “Movies and More” traffic issues 

AGENDA MEMORANDUM 
City Council Meeting of May 20, 2014 
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